
February 24, 2000
Mr. Raymond D. Daniel, Director
Quality Assurance Department
Elgar Electronics, Incorporated 
9250 Brown Deer Road
San Diego, California 92121

Dear Mr. Daniel:

This letter confirms the upcoming United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
inspection of Elgar Corporation (Elgar), on March 13-17, 2000, as discussed during a
February 16, 2000, telephone conversation between yourself and Mr. Joseph Petrosino of this
office.

The inspection will review selected portions of your quality assurance program, and its
implementation, as it relates to the safety-related uninterruptible power supplies, power line
conditioners, associated components and field services provided to NRC regulated licensee
facilities by Elgar.  We expect to conduct an entrance meeting at your San Diego, California
office at approximately 2:00 p.m. on March 13, 2000 and to perform the exit meeting on the
following Thursday afternoon.

Your cooperation in providing the support needed to complete the scope of our inspection is
appreciated.  Should you have any questions concerning this letter or inspection, please
contact Mr. Petrosino at (301) 415-2979.

Sincerely,

/RA/
Theodore R. Quay, Chief, IQMB
Division of Inspection Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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